
Ft. Western Unit 183
November 12, 2011
Ft. Worth Bridge Studio
ll:25 A.M.

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

President Washabaugh called the meeting to order and gave instructions to vote on the 
Amendment changes.  This was to be the only business to be addressed at the meeting.

2/3‘s vote was needed to make a change on the ByLaws. If the members abstain from voting , 
then this vote will not be counted.

Signature on each ballot was needed.

The Election Committee chaired by Tom Moore was in charge of counting the ballots. The
results were to be announced at the end of the bridge game on this date.

Because of scheduling issues which arose among the counters of the ballots, therefore, an 
announcement was made by President Washabaugh that the votes would be counted after the 
afternoon bridge game, the results would be announced at a later date.

Adjourned at: 11:30 A.M.
Elizabeth H. Hudson
Board Secretary


